
 

 

 

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
 

July 28, 2017 

 

Max Rivlin-Nadler 

38855-22479922@requests.muckrock.com 

Re: ID # 2017-002-00640 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rivlin-Nadler: 

 
This letter is a response to your request pursuant to the Freedom of Information Law received on 

June 19, 2017 for the following records: 

 
“Any emails sent by any individual associated with the Roffe Group P.C. on behalf of Apple 

Incorporated. Any responses from the agency in response to these emails.” 
 
After conducting a search, the Mayor’s Office has identified records responsive to your request 

under FOIL. The responsive records are attached. Please note that some responsive material has 

been redacted in part as exempt from disclosure pursuant to Public Officers Law §87(2)(b). 

 
You may appeal this determination in writing within thirty days by addressing such an appeal 

to Henry Berger, Records Appeals Officer -- FOILappeal@cityhall.nyc.gov. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Katherine Cocklin 

Associate Counsel 

Records Access Officer 
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